
 

MISSOURI ROUTE CC   
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

 
 
What is the purpose of this project? 
The purpose of the Missouri Route CC project in Franklin County is to replace aging metal pipe culverts with a new 
double box culvert structure at the crossing of Route CC at Little Creek. The new culvert will handle a higher 
capacity of water and reduce the risk of flooding. Guardrails will be added on both approaches of the culvert. 
 
Where is this project located? 
The project area is on Route CC at Little Creek, which is south of Leslie. 
 
What is the cost of the project? 
The cost of the project is $1.4 million. 
 
How will traffic be impacted during the project? 
A temporary bypass will be constructed around the Route CC work zone for traffic. The bypass will remain for three 
months as construction is ongoing. 
 
Will my residential/business property be impacted? 
A minimum number of parcels will be needed to complete this project. MoDOT will begin the Right of Way 
acquisition process in fall 2023. 
 
What is the timeline for the project? 
The project is currently in the design/planning phase and will be advertised in January 2024.  A contract is expected 
to be awarded in March 2024 and the notice to proceed will be spring 2024.  The project is to be completed by fall 
2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 CONTACT: Stephen O’Connor, Area Engineer | stephen.oconnor@modot.mo.gov | 314-453-5021 
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